Dear Paul,

Thanks for your letter. Don’t worry about the other professors coming to dinner, they are all
very friendly, so you don’t need to be nervous.

As for the dress code, you don’t need to wear a suit but it would be better not to wear jeans.

Thanks for offering to bring wine but really, you don’t need to bring anything to the dinner.

Actually I didn’t know you were vegetarian but fortunately we were already planning to have

seafood for the main dish!

I’'m looking forward to seeing you on Saturday — I'm sure it will be fun!

See you then,

Professor Matsuda



